November 9, 2014


I just wanted to thank JZ for the opportunity she gifted us in Quebec for the recent Capstone Fall 2014 event, which was incredible! We were a small but mighty group that were so grateful to have been given this opportunity. Everyone who participated exuded great joy, love, dedication and passion throughout the whole event for The Great Work.

Our coordinator Denise, her husband Raymon, and some other support crew, were amazing. Denise was well prepared with many back up plans that they had to implement from time to time when there was a small hiccup in equipment or loosing translation from the ranch. They were well prepared for all scenarios. Denise even created a field for us, she had no idea how it was to originally come about but she just felt that she wanted the event participants to have a field, and of course you put the thought out and the people, places times and events unfolded beautifully and our field manifested. We were all so jazzed about it, so much so that we surpassed the count of finding cards that was originally sent in to Kirk, a few of us after our Walk the last morning of the event engaged the field and we found more cards, and before the event ended that very morning when they sent us out to engage a short field within the duration of approximately 45min another few of us found our cards, so we surpassed the original count we sent in, which I believe the unofficial count was approximately 30 cards or possibly more. 

This small group was filled with passion, love and joy for The Great Work. 

Much love, much thanks, from my heart and soul to you JZ & Ramtha and the RSE staff. 


Blessings,

Sue Cellucci (Toronto, Canada) 

